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Our Ref: SA: HT parental letters/HAR/JOD
Date: 13th September 2022





Dear Parent/Carer

School Closure: Monday 19th September, 2022

Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, there is now a period of national mourning.

Next week on 19th September it is the funeral of the Queen and this has been designated as a Bank Holiday.  All schools and colleges will close as a mark of respect and we will re-open again on Tuesday 20th September.

Normal school attendance is expected this week.  Please contact us at the school on 01270 560514 or email enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk if you require any further details.

Yours sincerely
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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